Wednesday, February 7th

J()in us for From 6pm To 7pm
Step-Up Night!

Let’s help our learners feel more comfortable and confident
as they prepare to move to their next grade level at SCV.
Your family is invited to join us for a relaxed and intimate
evening filled with valuable information about what to look
" ~ forward to in our next school year together.

&

e Current 1st Grade Learners- Check out 2/3
e Current 3rd Grade Learners- Check out 4/5
* Current 5th Grade Learners- Check out Middle School

Tour the classrooms, meet your new facilitator teams, see
Presentations of Learning from our current learners,
and witness the authentic results of Project-Based
Learning, Social Emotional Learning and
Character Development.

At SCVi we meet each and every learner as a unique
individual, guiding and supporting them as they
discover their own abilities as leaders and learners!

Please RSVP for
“Catch A Rising Star” today!
Call: 661-705-4820
Or email:
sara.brown@scvi-k12.org




